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IT’S HALF TERM ALREADY – HAVE A GOOD BREAK WITH YOUR CHILDREN  
 

CHILDREN FINISH FOR HALF TERM THIS WEEK ON THURSDAY 13TH FEBRUARY 
 

CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL ON MONDAY 24TH FEBRUARY 

SCHOOL DINNER MONEY REMINDER 
 
Please make sure any owed dinner money is all paid and up to date by  
THURSDAY at 9.30am.  Many thanks. 

LIFE EDUCATION BUS! 
Remember we have arranged for a parent session, which will take place in the bus this 
Wednesday 12th February at 3.15pm - it should take no more than 30 minutes and will not only give you 
an insight into the learning that your child has been taking part in, but 
also allow you to support them in developing their understanding 
further. Just go to the bus in the courtyard after picking up your 
children and you will be given a warm welcome.  
 

TREE PLANTING AT SANDRINGHAM PARK – A FUN AND FREE HALF TERM ACTIVITY! 
Teignbridge District Council are doing some tree planting in Sandringham Park on Thursday 20th February 
from 2.30pm. They are looking for people of all ages to go along and help – Would you like to join in? Could 
you help at all?  Children will need to be accompanied by a responsible adult. Any questions please contact 
Chrissie Drew at Teignbridge District Council on 01626 215751. 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS 
 

There will be no assembly this coming Friday due to our Non-Pupil Day. 
 

Our assembly timetable will continue after half-term. Thank you. 

SAFEGUARDING – EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY 
Concerned about a child? If you have serious concerns about a child or young person, or if you need help 
parenting your child you can call 0345 155 1071 or email mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk. Out of hours please 
call 0845 6000 388. If it is an emergency dial 999. 
ATTENDANCE – WELL DONE TO YEAR 2 AND MR FRANKLIN 
 
 

OVERALL Found B1 
SB 

Found B2 
SJP 

Year 1 
RH 

Year 2 
IF 

Year 3/4 
B1 JW 

Year 3/4 
B2 MC 

Year 5 
AS 

Year 6 
GH 

97.1% 95.7% 91% 98.9% 100% 97.8% 94.5% 98.8% 97.6% 
 


